



## **ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT**

Michael G. Lewis Director of Public Works / City Engineer 414/302-8360 414/302-8366 (Fax)

## MEMORANDUM

City Hall 7525 West Greenfield Avenue West Allis, Wisconsin 53214

> www.westalliswi.gov mlewis@westalliswi.gov

TO:

Gary T. Barczak

Martin J. Weigel

Michael J. Czaplewski Rosalie L. Reinke

Daniel J. Roadt

FROM:

Peter C. Daniels, Principal Engineer

DATE:

March 1, 2016

RE:

Communication from Peter Daniels, Principal Engineer, regarding the Proposed 5-Year

Paving Program for years 2017 to 2021

The Advisory Capital Improvement Committee recommended approval of the 5-Year Paving Program for the years 2017 to 2021. Therefore, we recommend Public Works Committee and Common Council approval as well.

In cooperation with WisDOT, the City will continue the 3 year design process for the reconstruction in 2018 of National Avenue from 70<sup>th</sup> Street to 76<sup>th</sup> Street and from 92<sup>nd</sup> Street to 95<sup>th</sup> Street and the reconstruction in 2020 of National Avenue from 76<sup>th</sup> Street to 82<sup>nd</sup> Street. The City also hopes to construct the planned new bikeshare stations in 2017 with the cooperation of Bublr and WisDOT. And in cooperation with WisDOT, the City will also continue the 3 year design process for the completion of the bike bridge over Hwy 100 in 2018 and completion of the bike trail in 2019.